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When your child is ready to start at Caterpillars, as a team we feel it’s really important for you 
to get to know the setting, it’s learning environment and especially your child’s keyperson. So, 
we have a graduated entry process which consists of several drop-in taster sessions before your 
start date. 
 
 
First Visit 
 
Come in and have a cup of tea, meet your child’s keyperson and the rest of the team.  Your 
child’s keyperson can work out a settling in plan with you that best suits your child’s needs.  
You can go and play with your child exploring the setting. Parents to fill in the ‘All about me’ 
form. 
 
 
 
Further sessions, as many as required. 
 
This is to come and play and explore the environment alongside the parents or carer. 
Then if your child is ready to start the settling independently they can have 2 or 3 taster 
sessions prior to their start date or more where required depending on the child’s individual 
needs. 
 
 
 


